
From: 'Chuck Pollycutt'  
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Wed Apr 2 12:24 
Subject: Fwd: Opposition To Power Lines 
 

Aspen Environmental Group: 
  
We have lived at Imperial Lakes, 2828 W. Evan Hewes Highway, since 1999. There are twenty home owners in our 
subdivision. 
  
It' s not fair to put these power lines so close to our beautiful community. We feel strongly it will have a negative affect 
on our property not only in terms of the surrounding view but our property values as well.  
  
We have two owners who own planes and also several guests who fly into our community on a regular basis. Our air 
strip runs north and south and massive wires and towers are a concern.  
  
Again... why us? 
  
We are a beautiful gated subdivision so what is wrong with running your giant towers along I-8 where there is nothing 
but open space?  We feel it will have by far less impact than your proposed Evan Hewes route. 
  
Sincerely. 
  
Joan and Chuck Pollycutt 
2828 W. Evan Hewes Hwy Lot #7 
Imperial, CA 92251 
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